
August 18, 2023

Annual Pre-K Curriculum Fair Held at Lee Street Park

on Saturday, August 12, 2023

JONESBORO - The Early Learning Department of Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) hosted its
annual Pre-K Curriculum Fair on Saturday, August 12, at Lee Street Park in Jonesboro. The fair began at
11:00 a.m. and continued until 1:00 p.m.

Students and family members collectively engaged in a variety of activities that included hands-on
curriculum stations, face painting and a bouncy house. Special guest attractions included our curriculum
representatives from Frog Street, Spider Man and the official Spokespuppy, CALi, from the Department of
Early Care and Learning who featured the event on their DECAL publications.

CCPS expresses its appreciation to the district’s Pre-K teachers who served as ambassadors to present
content and model learning for those families in attendance and extends special thanks to the Early Learning
Department, under the leadership of Coordinator Ms. Viki Dennard, for its work in making the curriculum
fair a reality. We encourage our parents to ensure their child is enrolled in Pre-K, as this creates the start for
a successful future. As their motto states, "Early Learning is the Foundation" as we "Build a Better
Tomorrow, Today!"

To view photos of the Pre-K Curriculum Fair, please use the following link:
https://ccpscommunications.client-gallery.com/gallery/pre-k-curriculum-fair-at-lee-st-park

To learn more about the CCPS Early Learning Program, please click this link:
https://www.clayton.k12.ga.us/departments/curriculum__instruction__and_assessment__/early_learning_de
partment.
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